ANNOUNCEMENT

We would like to inform you that the Board meeting for
Thursday, September 16, 2021 will begin at 6:30 pm.
Due to technical difficulties, the agenda for the Board
meeting did not go live prior to the 72 hour, 6:00 pm,

required time on September 13, 2021, and we will have

to start 30 minutes later. We apologize for any
inconvenience this may have caused.

The Board meeting for September 16, 2021 will
begin at 6:30 pm.

Thank you.



